Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
The North Florida Regional Water Supply Partnership Stakeholder Advisory Committee (the Advisory Committee) is a committee of stakeholders selected by the St. Johns River Water Management District and the Suwannee River Water Management District in consultation with the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, to advise these agencies on issues affecting water supplies in both water management districts. The Advisory Committee announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, April 25, 2016, 1:00 p.m.
PLACE: Florida Gateway College, Wilson S. Rivers Library and Media Center, 149 SE College Place, Building 200, Room 102, Lake City, FL 32025

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting of the Advisory Committee described above has been CANCELED. The next meeting is being scheduled for May 23, 2016.
For more information, you may contact Kristi Cushman, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, FL 32177, (386)329-4308, kcushman@sjrwmd.com or visit the North Florida Regional Water Supply Partnership website at www.northfloridawater.com.
